
Letter Charlene emailed me (no action) 
August 2, 2008 

Hi Charlene, 
This is a old letter you sent me April 20 th 2007 on the garbage dump in 
front of my house. Due to lack of interest and prompt action people 
around construed that this is perfectly legal. No one for a minute would 
have this on the job site or in his or her office. What's it going to take for 
people and all involved to get the ball rolling? A Tsunami!! Given the 
number of incidents and infractions on the North Shore, if this place 
were a job site, it would be shut down immediately. Is our government 
and it's citizens in a state denial. The Cod fishery is big enough of a 
mistake, should Cliffty Pond and other places like it, be one to. Don't 
open more areas to indiscriminative dumping. How much proof do you 
need?? My web site pics are full of incidents and infractions. The folks 
garbage in the pics have no regard for their own environment let alone 
the water safety of future generations. How dangerous can one be? Water 
safety is the key, like the no smoking bylaw. 
          
YOURS IN CONSERVATION TONY 
 
 
From: Charlene Johnson , Friday, April 20, 2007 12:49:36 PM 
 
Hi Tony: 
 
Looks like the ball is rolling again on the mess around the bus near 
your house.  Dept. of Environment and Government Services met back in 
December on this but when winter set in they put it off until now.   They 
will be working on my request to look into this and they will keep me 
updated so I will inform you as they get back to me. 
 
Have a good weekend...Charlene 
 


